









## END OF YEAR CELEBRATIONS AT PRESCHOOL

## Dear Families, friends and special people.

We warmly invite you to join us for our end of year celebrations at preschool.

## WEEK 9

## Tuesday 10th Dec & Friday 13th Dec from 1-3pm.

- BRING A PICNIC LUNCH TO SHARE WITH YOUR CHILD. PLEASE REMEMBER WE HAVE CHILDREN WITH NUT ALLERGIES IN ATTENDANCE SO PLEASE REFRAIN FROM BRINGING THESE FOODS.
- A VARIETY OF CREATIVE ACTIVITIES WILL BE PROVIDED SO THAT YOU WILL BE ABLE TO JOIN YOUR CHILD IN MAKING SOMETHING SPECIAL FOR THIS TIME OF THE YEAR. WE BELIEVE THAT OFFERING THE CHILDREN THE CHOICE TO MAKE A GIFT FOR THEIR FAMILY IN THIS WAY REFLECTS OUR PRESCHOOL PHILOSOPSHY, PRINCIPLES & PRACTICES. THIS WILL TAKE THE PLACE OF ALL OF THE CHILDREN MAKING GIFTS AT PRESCHOOL.
- WE WILL FINISH OUR CELEBRATIONS BY GATHERING TOGETHER TO SING SOME OF OUR FAVOURITE SONGS

IN THE EVENT OF SEVERE WEATHER WE MAY NEED TO MODIFY OUR PLANS, BUT WE WILL KEEP YOU UPDATED.